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The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) announced the State of Texas will be receiving 
$555,687,000 in Community Development Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funding to support 
eligible events in declared areas from the Texas Severe Storms, Straight-line Winds, Tornadoes, and Flooding 
(DR-4781), which have an incident period from April 26 to June 5, 2024 and Hurricane Beryl (DR-4798), which  
has an incident period from July 5 to July 9, 2024. 

The Texas General Land Office (GLO) is the designated agency for administering CDBG-DR funding for the State  
of Texas. HUD granted allocations to Harris County ($67,326,000) and the City of Houston ($314,645,000) for  
the 2024 Disasters and each entity will be responsible for developing an action plan and administering the  
funding directly.

2024 Disasters Unmet Recovery  
Needs Survey QR Code

The GLO is seeking information about damages that will assist with the development of the 2024 Disasters Action 
Plan. Please take our brief 2024 Disasters Unmet Recovery Needs survey to help the GLO better understand the 
remaining unmet needs in your community. 

Scan the QR code below with your smartphone’s camera or visit the 2024 Disasters webpage (https://www.glo.
texas.gov/disaster-recovery/2024-disasters) to access the 2024 Disasters Unmet Recovery Needs survey, which  
should take roughly ten minutes to complete.

https://arcg.is/LaKCO
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If you have any questions, please reach out to: cdr@recovery.texas.gov 

The survey closing date is Thursday, April 17, 2025 at 5:00 p.m.
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